
LOT 9:  Take Flight with Screaming Eagle

• One double-magnum (3L) of 
1994 Screaming Eagle

• One double-magnum (3L) of 
2018 The Flight

Shipping and insurance additional

No need to dress this lot up: it’s TWO double-magnums 
from Screaming Eagle, by far one of the most storied 
squares of land in Napa Valley.

First, the 1994 Screaming Eagle—three liters of what 
Robert Parker called “the ultimate collector’s Cabernet 
Sauvignon”—comes straight from the founder’s cellar, 
where time has been working its wonders since harvest. 
When he first tasted the ‘94, Parker said, “It is wines 
such as this…that make my life so exciting.” With all due 
respect to the great critic, we submit that nothing can 
compare with the excitement of drinking it two decades 
later.

This incredible Cabernet will be accompanied by a 
double-magnum of 2014 The Flight, Screaming Eagle’s 
elegant Right Bank-style expression from the same 
precious soils, coming straight from the winery’s cellar. 
Together, you’ve got six liters of some of the most 
precious wine that comes out of Napa Valley—one bottle 
ready to drink today, the other fit for a stretch in the 
cellar. There’s no collection that these two bottles won’t 
boost, so don’t hesitate!
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